
			Please	accept	this	letter	of	recommendation	for	Andrew	Gerber.	I	have	served	as	Andrew’s	
boss	for	the	last	2	years.	In	my	time	with	him,	I’ve	seen	Andrew	mature	professionally	as	a	
person	and	also	have	watched	him	produce	high	quality	video	content.	He’s	grown	up	in	his	
time	at	Central	Michigan	University	and	his	experiences	have	allowed	him	to	develop	and	
prepare	for	this	industry.		
									Andrew	has	been	one	of	the	most	reliable	students	I’ve	had	at	CMU.	He’s	always	made	
himself	available	to	work	and	it’s	allowed	him	to	gain	experience	in	many	different	roles,	
whether	it	be	shooting	camera,	editing,	directing	or	producing.	Each	of	the	years	that	Andrew	
has	been	a	student	at	Central	Michigan,	he’s	continued	to	become	more	skilled	and	diverse	in	
video	production	and	his	creativity	has	been	utilized	for	many	of	our	intro	videos,	feature	
packages,	highlight	recaps	and	hype	videos.		
										Not	only	has	Andrew	continued	to	improve	his	video	production	skills,	he	also	has	
progressed	as	a	leader	in	our	department.	With	his	experiences,	he	became	a	reliable	source	
for	younger	students	to	latch	on	and	gain	knowledge	from	him.	Andrew	exemplified	his	
leadership	qualities	while	working	with	the	other	students	and	was	just	as	eager	to	help	them	
learn,	as	he	was	to	continue	to	develop	in	his	own	role.	
	 Andrew	Gerber	has	taken	advantage	of	his	opportunities	and	is	ready	to	start	his	career.	
I	am	fully	confident	in	his	video	production	ability	and	his	creativity	makes	him	extremely	
qualified	for	any	position.	On	top	of	his	dedicated	hard	work	ethic,	Andrew	is	an	even	better	
person.	He’s	driven,	responsible	and	always	brings	a	positive	attitude	to	work.	If	you’re	looking	
for	a	talented,	dedicated,	and	selfless	individual,	I	would	highly	recommend	Andrew	Gerber.	
Any	further	questions	about	Andrew,	feel	free	to	contact	me.		
	


